
 

 
         May 22, 2019 

Dear Valued Customer 

Simplot holds itself to the highest standards when it comes to the quality and food safety of the 
products we sell. We are contacting you to advise of a printing spacing issue for the date code 
on the following Leggo’s products: 

• 02124 - LE Pizza Sauce 12x2x140g 
• 11667 - LE Paste Tomato 2Pk 12x2x140g 
• 11666 - LE Paste Tomato NAS 12x2x140g 

 

The coding structure is as follows 

 

All date coding information is accurate, but some product has been printed with less spacing 
than required and could cause confusion to consumers or staff at stores around the year on 
the BB date.  

This is an example of the coding spacing issue found in some products. The triple space 
between the year and the date of manufacturing has been missed.  

 

 

There are no food safety or quality risks associated with these products.  All product is fully 
compliant with the Australian Food Standards with a best before date in 2020.   

We have implemented a corrective action at the point of manufacturing so all further 
production from the 16th of May will have the corrected printing spacing on the date code.   

 

We apologise for any inconvenience. Should you or any of your customers have any further 
concerns or questions, please call our customer service hotline 1800 061 279. 

 

Regards, 

Emilia Gardner 

National Account Manager – Independents  


